
 

March 2025 Newsletter 
 

The law firm of Tom Lorenson is preparing the amended By-Laws and Covenants for filing with the county.  This 

should be completed by the time of our annual meeting.  

 

The Board has extended the deadline for submitting a resume for the two open board positions to March 19, 

2025.  Interested parties should email one of the board members or the Association website. 

 

The Board is establishing a lake Social Committee to coordinate and promote our lake social events.  Interested 

parties should contact or email one of the board members or email the Association website.  We need your 

participation and volunteers.  

 

 
 

Annual Association Bills and Ballots will be mailed to everyone by the end of March. 

 

We wish everyone a Happy St. Patrick’s Day and look forward to seeing you at the annual meeting.    

 

 
 

 

Thomas Joseph 

Board President 



 
 

 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


